
 
Concerned about water? 

Come learn about the  
State Water Resources Control Board 

New North Coast Cannabis 
Discharge Regulatory Program 

(‘Cannabis Compliance’) 
 

Friday April 24, 5:30 – 7:30 pm 
Douglas City Fire Hall 

 

 
Justin Smith, Water Resource Control Engineer,  with the North Coast Regional 

Water Resources Control Board will be in Weaverville to explain the new program 
designed to work with landowners for the betterment of the  

community and the environment.   
This program provides an opportunity to get real change in growing practices. 

 

Tell your friends and neighbors - spread the word! 
 

Sponsored by 

Watershed Research and Training Center  628-4206 
Trinity County RCD  623-6004 

5 Counties Salmonid Conservation Program  623-3967 
 

Drought Information: www.5counties.org/trinitydrought.html 
and www.facebook.com/TrinityCountyDrought  

http://www.5counties.org/trinitydrought.html
http://www.facebook.com/TrinityCountyDrought

